2 new members May 2006

Petrea McHugh and Elizabeth Wilson were inducted into our club during the annual  changeover dinner meeting in May.  

Outgoing Area Director Diana Douglas was able to conduct the proceedings with committee membership chair Melinda Stone introducing Petrea and Elizabeth to our members. 

We wish them all the best and look forward to their contributions in the future.
